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26th February, 1972
To all Members and Supporters

53, Selby Lane,
Keyworth,

Nottingham,
NG12 5AQ

Plumtree 3343

Dear Member,
The following programme has been arranged for

March.
Monday, 6th March. Sociax evening at the Pavilion
dlub, 123, London Road, Shardlow. This function is 
for members only and during the evening the officers 
and committee of the Group will be elected.
Tuesday, 21 st March. Meeting at the Pavilion Club. 
It is hoped’ that Michael Launder of thle London CHE 
will come and talk to us about the C.HyE. Befriending 
Service which he was responsible for founding. If 
Michael cannot be pre a en t( an arn-ar i ve speaker will
be arranged. The talk will be ^-followed by discussion 
and there will be dancing until midnight for those 
who wish to stay. In order to conform with the 
rules of the Pavilion Club it will be necessary for 
non-members of the Group who are not members of the 

Pavilion Clublto be introduced as guests of members, i.e. 
persons who are not accompanied by a member of the 
Group or a member of the Pavilion Club cannot be 
admitted.

The Pavilion Club is situated on the A.6 road 
about three miles from the point at which the A.6 crosses the 
M.1. on the way to Derby. Users of the M.1 should leave the 
Motorway at Exit No. 24 and take the road to Derby. People 
travelling from Derby should take the A.6 from Derby - Shardlow 
is about six miles out of Derby on the way to Loughborough. 
People travelling from Leicester and Loughborough can take 
either the M.1 or the A,6. From Nottingham the alternative 
routes are either via Beeston and Long Eaton on the road to 
Birmingham and East Midlands Airport, turning right on the A.6 
where it crosses the Birmingham road, or the road through 
Clifton, past the East Midlands Generating Station, over the
M.1 and on to the A.6 to Derby. The Pavilion Club is next to 
the Shakespeare Inn, opposite a cafe between the Church and a 
large petrol station. Cars should be parked in the car park 
between the cafe and the petrol station opposite the Shakespeare 
The white door on the right hand side of the pub car park is 
the entrance to the Club. Anyone who requires further
directions should contact me by letter or telephone.

If people with cars who are willing to give 
lifts would let me know suitable picking up points and times 
and those who want lifts would let me know their requirements
I will try to put drivers and passengers in touch with each 
other.

Both meetings will begin at 8 p.m.
The Group new has a paid up membership of 31. 

Non-members should note that this is the last newsletter which 
will be sent to them.

Sincerely,


